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Date: 15" October 2019
- To whom it may concern,

| am writing this letter on behalf of Travelodge Hotel Sydney Airport & Wilson's Parking in response to
the SSD_10154 for Qantas’ proposed new Flight Training Centre currently under assessment by the
Department of Planning, Industry and Environment (Department).

After on ongoing discussions between Travelodge Hotel Sydney Airport, Wilson’s Parking and Qantas
previously identified traffic concerns have heen addressed to our satisfaction and as such we would
formally note full support for this portion of the project in its current form.

For avoidance of doubt, we consider all traffic matters previously raised by us to be suitably resolved
and closed out, including:

o The operation of King Street during construction and the life cycle of the project
The performance of the King / O’Riordan Street intersection
Any changes to the road network as a result of Sydney Gateway and potential
mitigation measures are the responsibility of RMS and the Sydney Gateway Project

As such this letter constitutes a formal withdrawal of our objections relating to traffic, and in their place
serves as evidence of our support for application $SD_10154 with relation to the traffic issues.

We request the Department consider our revised position on these issues as part of its assessment of
the SSD application.

Our other objections remain in place.

Regards

M____,,)

Justin Style | General Manager
Travelodge Hotel Sydney Airport
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